
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON ECONOMIC INCENTIVE GRANTS 

 
 
The Wallburg Town Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
September 28, 2010, at the Wallburg Fire Station located at 121 Georgetown Road 
Wallburg, North Carolina. The purpose of the Public Hearing is the Town’s proposed 
intention of entering into an economic development incentive grant contract with Project 
Plus. The proposal to be considered is a joint partnership with Davidson County for an 
economic incentive contract for Project Plus grants. The Council believes the grants will 
stimulate the local economy, increase Wallburg’s tax base and revenues, result in the 
creation of new and permanent jobs in Wallburg and promote the welfare of the Town 
and its citizens. The Council will consider all information on these grants and invites all 
interested persons to attend and present their views.  As a result of the public hearing, 
substantial changes could be made in the advertised proposal reflecting objections, 
debate and discussion at the hearing. 
 
Persons with disabilities that may need special accommodations to participate in the 
hearings should notify the Town Clerk at 336-409-5163 or the Mayor at 336-813-3905 at 
least 24 hours prior to the start of the hearing. 
This the 16th day of September, 2010. 
 
     Lynn McKinnie, Clerk to the Council 
     Wallburg Town Council 


